From:
To:

Cc:

M42Junction6@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: M42 Junction 6 Improvement. FAO Chris Harris

Date: 28 March 2019 18:05:11

Dear Chris Harris

M42 Junction 6 Improvement

Your reference: TR010027; Our reference: PL00204162

Thank you for your recent consultation following the Planning Inspectorate's acceptance of your application for a DCO (on behalf of the Secretary of State).

You sent us a comprehensive package including the accepted application and a copy of the Environmental Statement.

We have assessed the documentation submitted and have concluded that we do not wish to make any representations on the scheme at this stage to the Planning Inspectorate. There are no issues in this application upon which there are sufficient concerns to necessitate substantive representations to the Planning Inspectorate on behalf of Historic England.

If we can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Nick Molyneux
Principal Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
Planning Group
Historic England | West Midlands
The Axis | 10 Holliday Street | Birmingham | B1 1TF



We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.